
Town Board’s Statement per N.C. Gen. Stat. 160D-605  
  
  
      The Town of Hillsborough Town Board has received and reviewed the application of 
Charles Moren, Trustee of the Carolyn Davis Moren Living Trust dated 13 February 2018 in 
conjunction with applicant, Beach Equity Investments LLC to amend the Town of Hillsborough 
Official Zoning Map as follows:  
  
Rezone 2.43 acres of PIN 9873153366 from EDD (Economic Development District) to MF (Multi-
Family) and zone the remaining area of 44.31 acres to MF (Multi-Family). Retain existing EDD 
zoning on the remaining 15.84 acres.  
  

The Hillsborough Town Board has determined that the proposed action is consistent 
with the Town of Hillsborough’s comprehensive plan and the Town Board’s proposed action on 
the amendment is reasonable and in the public interest for the following reason(s):  
  
The rezoning is consistent with the Vision 2030 plan as it provides increased and diverse 
housing options and supports future connectivity and connectedness in this area of town. It 
also continues to support and encourage sustainable practices in public and private 
development.  
  
Adopted by the Town of Hillsborough Board of Commissioners this 12th day of September, 
2022.  
  
  
                                                                                            ______________________  
                                                                                            Sarah E. Kimrey, Town Clerk  
 


